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It's Time to File for City Elections

With the May 10™ election three months away the city has
begun accepting applications for a place on the ballot.
This year we will be voting for Mayor and two at-large
Alderman (City Council) positions.

Candidate information and application packets are
available at City Hall for those interested in seeking
office. The deadline to file for a place on the ballot is
March 10™ at 5:00 P.M. Any adult citizen of Shoreacres
who has resided in the city for at least six (6) months by
Election Day is eligible to run for the office of Alderman.

Employee & Citizen of the Year Nominations
Now Being Accepted

The City of Shoreacres recognizes one employee and
one citizen each year for his or her outstanding
contributions to the community. We are now asking for
your nominations for Employee and Citizen of the Year
2007. City Council will honor the winners at a City Hall
Council meeting and on a plaque in the City Hall lobby.
Applications should be submitted to City Hall by the end
of the first week in March.

Volunteers Needed for City Boards
The City needs you!

We are looking for a few good citizens to fill positions on
various City boards and commissions including the Parks
Board. Volunteers assist with planning and community
projects. No prior experience is required.

Anyone interested can pick up an application form at City
Hall or on the City’'s website, www.CityofShoreacres.us
Submit your completed application to City Hall.

Recycling Program

Our recycling program gives each of us a way to
conserve landfill space by reducing the volume of waste
that is buried in the ground. It also helps us ease the
burden on our natural resources by recycling old
materials such as paper into new products. In a typical
community each family generates about 60 pounds of
recoverable newspaper, cardboard, glass, plastic, tin
and aluminum every month.

The City of Shoreacres provides blue plastic recycling
bins for resident use. If you need a bin please contact
City Hall at 281.471.2244.

Thursday is Recycling Day

On your recycling day place your filled bin on the curb by
7am. Rain or shine, Allied Waste will pick up the
recyclable materials listed below. It's that easy!

Newspaper & Magazines. No junk mail, phone books, or
other paper.

Plastics. Clear and cloudy plastic soft drink bottles and
milk jugs (please rinse, drain completely and remove
caps). No plastic wrap or other bottle types.

Cans. Aluminum & bi-metal (tin) cans only (please rinse,
drain completely and flatten). No foil, pie tins, aerosol
cans of any type, or scrap metal.
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